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11th November 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
At All Saints we firmly believe homework forms an essential part of a continuous learning process which develops 
fundamental skills of independence, prioritisation, time management and discipline. Therefore, like all other aspects 
of the school, we have the very highest expectations of students with regards to the standard and completion of 
homework. 
 
Overall, we’ve been impressed with how students have responded to the reintroduction of homework and we would 
like to thank you for your support in ensuring your child meets these expectations on a daily basis. We’re also keen 
to ensure parents are kept informed on the online platforms used by different subject areas and ensure you are 
aware of what support is available if your child is struggling to meet our homework expectations. Below is a timetable 
that we hope you will find useful. 

 

 
 
Where homework is not completed, your child will be sanctioned with an XPW and sit a one-hour detention after 
school until 4:15pm on the following day.  The best way for parents to monitor this is to sign up to the SIMS Parent 
App and enable notifications.  If your child receives a star, an X or an XPW you will receive a notification every week 
day at 6pm. You can view your child's achievement and behaviour record at any point by entering the app, clicking 
on their name and then selecting 'conduct'.  
 
To sign up to the app or if you have issues logging in, please email admin@allsaintscc.org.uk and someone will get 
contact you as soon as possible. For any questions regarding homework, please email info@allsaintscc.org.uk 
marked for my attention.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Mr E Vojvodic 
Assistant Headteacher 
All Saints Catholic College 
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